Special Board Meeting
December 15, 2015

The meeting was called to order by Fred Belay, Chair, at 5:04 pm at the Town of Union town hall.
People in attendance were: Chairman Fred Belay, Supervisors — Jeff Bechard, Jeff Whyte, Deb Smith,
Gloria Bloom, Clerk Beverly Christopherson, and Judy Bechard.

Donate Land from Ken Custer — 2.5 Acres: Ken Custer was supposed to be at this meeting to talk
about this land. Unfortunately he was not present when the meeting started. Fred Belay had some
pictures of the land in question to show what it looks like.

Judy Bechard did have some questions for Ken Custer. She wanted to ask why the land had not been
annexed to the City of Eau Claire. She also wanted to question him on the telephone lines on the
South side of the creek.

Jeff Bechard also had some questions. If the Town is having a hard time maintaining the park why
would they want to take on more? The park does have transient people at times and this land would
have the same issues. Also wants to know why the City of Eau Claire did not want.

The fact that Ken Custer did not show up we can’t get answers and unable to make any decisions.

Fred Belay made a motion to adjourn. Gloria Bloom seconded the motion. Unanimously approved.
Adjourn 5:20pm



